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NO - absolutely NOT!!!! This is an OUTRAGEOUS attempt to curtail our 

constitutional freedoms. It is attempts such as this that has fired up citizens around 

the nation to galvinize in a cohesive push back against ideological, woke/green 

mandates and government overreach. Are you deliberately trying to depopulate your 

own state!? Enough!!!! 


